
Appropriate Dress 

In an effort to maintain an appropriate image to students’ 

parents, member districts, agencies served and the general public the 

following policy will apply.  All staff of the NW BOCES will dress in 

a manner appropriate to the job for which they have been hired as 

outlined in the employee handbook and orientation. 
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